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Friday 20th 

January 2023 

 

Our stars of the week: 

This week’s certificates were  
teacher’s own choice. 

 

 
 
 

Congratulations to all! 

The winning house this week was St Andrew ’s. 

Dates to remember 

 Week beginning 23rd January – Science week 
in school 

Winners of last week’s the Golden tickets 
 

 

 
Y4 visit to the Central Library 

Year 4 really enjoyed their visit and completed science 
activities linked to their subject of sound. They made 
harmonicas to examine vibrations and how they link to 
sound. 
 

 
 

 

This week’s Golden Ticket winners 

 

 

Science week 
Next week in school, we have some very exciting 
events planned. 
We have The Shooting Starts Circus Show with 
workshops, robotic workshops and a whole school 
planetarium experience. Lots of fun for everyone! 
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Information from Manchester City Council: 
Neighbourhood Winter Support Booklets 
 
We know this Winter will be hard with the cost of living crisis, but there is lots of support out there in 
Manchester if you do need it. To help local people, Manchester Local Care Organisation’s integrated 
neighbourhood teams across the city have worked with colleagues at Manchester City Council and the 
voluntary sector to produce a series of neighbourhood service guides which you can now access 
online. The booklets outline much of the local support that is available across each neighbourhood. 
These include food banks, warm hubs, befriending services and other local offers. There are 11 
booklets in total that cover our 12 neighbourhood areas (our two Wythenshawe based teams have 
provided a combined booklet). 
All the booklets are accessible via www.manchesterlco.org/winter.  
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